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Subject: Rep. Cabral Letter Re. United States and Massachusetts v. AVX Corporation, D.J. Ref. No. 90-11-2-32/
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Rep. Antonio F.D. Cabral would like to submit the attached letter as a comment regarding United
States and Massachusetts v. AVX Corporation, D.J. Ref. No. 90-11-2-32/.
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
Mackenzie Chase
 
Mackenzie Chase
House Committee on Bonding, Capital Expenditures and State Assets
Office of Representative Antonio F. D. Cabral
State House, Room 466
(617) 722-2017
Mackenzie.Chase@mahouse.gov
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Re: United States and Massachusetts v. A VX Corporation, D.J. Ref. No. 90-11-2-32/ 

I am writing to urge you to explore including 311 appropriate reopener clause in the 
proposed settlement of the above referenced action. 

In a 1992 settlement, A VX agreed to pay $66 million for the cost of the remediation of 
the contamination of New Bedford Harbor and the Environmental Protection Agency 
retained its rights to pursue additional funds through a reopener clause. Without this 
option, the EPA could not have negotiated this latest agreement with A VX when costs 
escalated far beyond those forseen at the time of the 1992 settlement. I support the 
comments submitted by the Buzzards Bay Coalition encouraging you to include a 
reopener clause in the settlement. Done correctly, this option can accommodate 
extraordinary and unexpected cost overruns, providing the residents of New Bedford with 
greater assurance that the long awaited clean up of their harbor will be completed. 

Our City, with its rich maritime history and a future closely linked to its harbor, looks to 
you to protect the options to complete this clean up. 
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